TOWN OF PLYMOUTH
LAND USE DEPARTMENT
Telephone: 860-585-4043
Email: landusestaff@plymouthct.us
http://www.plymouthct.us

CANCELATION
NOTICE

SCHEDULED
REGULAR MEETING OF THE
ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS
FOR TUESDAY, June 24, 2025
IS CANCELED.

Next scheduled meetings of the
Zoning Board of Appeals is Tuesday July 29, 2025.

Note: Should need arise, a Special Meeting can be held.
Should a meeting be required, the agenda will be posted
at the Office of the Town Clerk & on Town’s website.

Dated & Posted June 23, 2025




